
NOTICE OF AWARD OF CONTRACT 

 

 
The Lakewood Development Corporation has awarded a contract, without competitive 

bidding, as a Professional Service for:  

 

 

PROFESSIONAL PLANNING AND ENGINEERING SERVICES  

LAKEWOOD UEZ ZONE MAP RESTRUCTURING 

 

 

This contract is available for public inspection in the office of the Lakewood Development 

Corporation (LDC), Lakewood Municipal Building, 231 Third Street, Lakewood, New Jersey 

during regular working hours, 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday (with the exception 

of legal holidays). 

 

 

 

AWARDED TO:    REMINGTON AND VERNICK ENGINEERING  

      9 Allen Street 

      Toms River, NJ 08753 

 

SERVICES: Professional Planning and Engineering Services – 

Assisting LDC in restructuring the Lakewood 

UEZ map for the New Jersey State UEZ Zone 

Boundaries Restructuring Process. 

 

TIME PERIOD:    Until Complete 

 

COST:     Not to Exceed $9,920.00 

 

 

 

 

David Klein 

Executive Director 

Lakewood Development Corporation 

June 20, 2022 

 

 


